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Basic Change :  
 
Sponsors: Sens. Boyd and M. Johnson; Rep. Cozart  
 
SB217 (engrossed S2/14/23) authorizes the advertisement of a charitable raffle by mail, telephone, 
website, or social media. Under current law, there is no provision authorizing a charitable raffle 
licensed under the Charitable Bingo and Raffles Enabling Act to advertise a raffle. SB217 authorizes 
the licensed authorized organization or an uncompensated volunteer to advertise the charitable raffle 
through the mail, telephone, the organization's website, or social media posts. The sale of raffle tickets 
would still be prohibited through the mail, a website, or social media. 
 
Revenue Impact :  
 
None. 
 
Taxpayer Impact :  
 
A licensed authorized organization holding a raffle permit may advertise a raffle by mail, telephone, 
and electronic means. 

 
Resources Required :  
 
None. 
  
Time Required :  
 
Adequate time is provided for implementation. 
 
Procedural Changes :  
 
None. 
 
Other Comments :  
 
None. 
 
Legal Analysis :  
 
None.  

 
 
 


